
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 4 Parent Planner: Spring 2 Week 2 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This week we are looking forward to our dance workshop on Wednesday.  The 

children will need their P.E. kit for this and will be expected to dance in bare 

feet unless they have non-slip socks.  World Book Day is on Thursday when 

the children may come dressed as their favourite book character.   

 

This week our themes are: 

Romans and Sound 

English Linking in with ‘The Butterfly Lion’ the children have 

researched the use of animals in a circus and will be 
taking part in a debate after which they will cast a 
vote.  They will then be writing letters to the government 

asking for a ban of the use of animals in UK circuses.   

Maths Last week the children enjoyed measuring with rulers 
and meter sticks and converting between different units 
of length.  This week the children will be exploring 

perimeter and area.  

Topic In topic the children will be learning about Roman 
baths.  
Thank you to all the parents who helped with our 

mosaics during the watch us learn session.  We will 
continue these this week and let you know when we’ve 

finished so you can pop in and see the end products. 
We will be starting our Science unit on ‘Sound’ this week 

and making links to DT and music.  In DT we will be 
designing and making musical instruments and in music 

we will be composing a Roman song and representing 
the music with musical notation.   

Our focus in PSHE will be Healthy Me.  

 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the stay and learn lesson last week.  
Parents evenings will be held on Tuesday 6th March and Thursday 15th March. 

Mrs Thomas 


